
MICHAEL D. MeKINNON
PRESIDENT AND

GENERAL MANAGER

December 1, 1972

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I had this picture taken of your during
McGovern's visit to Corpus Christi and thought
you might like to have it. Certainly, your
efforts towards McGovern's campaign were most
beneficial to him in this area.

Many thanks for your interest in the
betterment of our community. If I can be of
any service to you, feel free to call on me.

Cordially,

Michael D. McKinnon

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas
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